
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: January 24, 2024


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Robert Pellicane, and Jeff Frohn


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:01pm by Dick Haller. 


The minutes of the meeting held October 25, 2023 were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $2,056.53.


 
Old Business  

Dick needs to map the trail from the Community Center to Lake Siog and 
present it to the Police Department for approval.


The Committee still has one membership vacancy.


The missing signs on the Pellicane property will be replaced in the spring.


Dick reported on the progress made by the Planning Board regarding the site 
plan for CannaMountain.


New Business 

The Highway Department has agreed to plow out some parking spaces at 
Stevens Brook Sichol Community Forest to allow snowshoeing  and other winter 
activities.


The Trails Committee’s budget request has been submitted. We are seeking 
level funding.


Dick will submit a proposal to the Last Green Valley for a spring event. It will be 
a bike ride beginning at the Pond Bridge Road trailhead and will be scheduled 
for Saturday, May 25, 2024 from 10:00am to 12:00pm.


A spring workday was also scheduled for Saturday, April 6th. Tasks will include 
maintenance and clean-up.


Our next meeting will be Wednesday, February 28th at 7:00pm.




The meeting was adjourned at  7:26pm. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman


